Republic of the Philippines

Department of Finance G
INSURANCE COMMISSION asocmc AB
1071 United Nations Avenue —— | s
Manila
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

_ Notice is hereby given that the Insurance Commission has placed Carehealth Plus
Systems International, Inc. (Carehealth) under Conservatorship due to its continuing
inability to comply with the laws, circulars, rules, regulations, and orders of the
Commission pursuant to Circular Letter No. 2019-35 effective O APRIL 2024

Atty. Jay A. Ramirez, Attorney | of Conservatorship, Receivership and Liquidation (CRL)
Division of the Insurance Commission is designated as Interim Ex-officio Conservator of
Carehealth.

Concerned planholders, creditors, and interested parties are advised to address their
claims and concerns to the Interim Ex-officio Conservator, Atty. Jay A. Ramirez at CRL
Division of the Insurance Commission at 1071 United Nations Avenue, Manila with email
address cri@insurance.gov.ph or the Carehealth Office at Mezzanine, Grand Riviera
Suites, Roxas Blvd. cor. Padre Faura St., Ermita, Manila.

For information and guidance.
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